Little Folks School House
January 2025 Newsletter -

Happy New Year!

v We would like to thank everyone for the gifts we received at Christmastime and hope -
' that you all enjoyed your Holidays. We would also like to thank you for your patience and
understanding while we have been, and continue to be short-staffed.

new contracts, and registration fees are
due. If you haven’t returned them yet,
piease do so. Tuition increases go into
effect January 6. SmartCare billing will
reflect the increase.

Reminder: All updated enroliment forms,

Each class will be working creatively with
the children in hopes of keeping cabin
fever away. We will continue to go
outside daily as long as the temperature
doesn’t fall below 20 degrees so, please
remember to send in warm snow gear
every day. We have also noticed that
several children have the same exact
snowpants or boots. We would like o ask
. that you be sure to label all of your
child’s outerwear. If a sharpie won’t
work, initials in nail polish is an option.

Reminder: Each child is awarded
vacation days in January. The number
of days is equal to the number of days

your child attends in one week.
Vacation days may also be used when
vour child is sick. You just need to let

the office know when you want to
apply a vacation day.

You will notice a “mitten Tree” in the
outer hallway. This is sponsored by the
|~ Washington County Association for
 Home and Community Education.
Many volunteers have spent numerous
h-ijrs knitting mittens and hats for
ildren. If your child or someone you
k nowliis**i'ih need,“;:x}l'ease help yourself.

Inclement Weather

With winter among us, we wanted to! , |
remind you of our closing information.

We may close for severe snowstorms, ice
storms or extreme cold weather Please
watch our Facebook page or channe §

information.
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